
 

Star of the Week Year 3 

Last week, Year 3 classes were captivated 

by the fabulous story telling skills of John. 

John retold the story of The Twits by Roald 

Dahl which many of the children have 

already read.  None of them, however, had 

seen the story performed in such an 

exciting and interactive manner. The 

highlight was definitely Mr Twit painting 

‘Hug Tight Glue’ all over the room, the 

teachers and the children. Spending time 

at the library has inspired us all to tell 

more stories and have more fun with our 

reading.  

Well done to everyone in RDD class for 100% attendance for 

the week ending Friday 8th March! 

 

 

 

 

The class received a special certificate which is being 

proudly displayed inside the classroom. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -      Ethan  

RecP -      Charlotte 

RecV/B -  Oliver  

Y1L-         Jamie  

Y1K -       Joel  

Y1Mc-     James 

Y2K -       Aarin  

Y2R -       Aidan 

Y2B -       Evie  

Y3E -       Eesha 

Y3H -      Jessica 

Y3W -      Ethan  

Y4D –    Florence  

Y4L -       Daniel              

Y4B -      Daniel  

Y5C -      Evan  

Y5B-       Luke  

Y6H -      Isabelle 

Y6C -      Jasmine  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming 

into school is in a named envelope with 

the reason for payment clearly stated on 

it. 
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School closes on Wednesday 

10th April & we return on 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 

Attendance Award 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

March 

11th - British Science Week. 

Science Boffins Assembly. 

Y3/Y4 Science Boffins Workshop. 

11th-15th - Book Fair. 

13th - Y2 United Utilities Workshop. 

14th - Y5/Y6 Liquid Nitrogen Workshop. 

14th - 6pm PAN Y5 at Parr Hall. 

15th - Comic Relief, Red Nose Day, own 

clothes for a £1 donation. 

15th -Stem Ambassador Assembly and Y6 

Workshops. 

18th - Y4LD Residential, Peace Centre. 

18th - Y6 Orchard Visit. 

19th - Y4EL Residential Visit, Peace Centre. 

20th - Y4LB Residential Peace Centre. 

20th - Y6 Orchard Visit. 

21st - Y2CR Class Assembly 9.00am 

22nd, 25th, 26th -  Mother’s  Day Sales. 
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Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Polite Reminder  

Please remind your child of the      

importance of washing their 

hands.  We have 

had cases of 

threadworm      

reported to school. 

 

 

 

Please remember to book your places early for holiday 

club to avoid disappointment.  Application forms can be 

found on our website. 

Places are allocated on a first come first served basis 

and the club will only run if there is a demand for 

places. 

 When collecting your child from school during the day, please ensure that you have signed 

them out and do not ask them to press the button to allow themselves out of the building, 

the door will be released by an adult.  This is in line with our safeguarding policy. 

SURVEY 

We would like to find out more    

information from parents/carers 

about how we can further support 

you with information regarding 

online safety for your child. Please 

click on the link to complete the 

survey - this should take around 2 

minutes.  

Reception parents: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8RJB2S6  

Year 1 & 2 parents: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8SZS66N  

Year 3 & 4 parents:  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/

r/8S9P5W5  

Year 5 & 6 parents: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8WQRHS5  

Student Recognition 
One of our Y3 pupils 

was involved in the 

amaz ing  char i t y 

fundraising event for 

Warrington hospital 

during half term.  

They helped in baking 

and selling the cakes and raised £264 for 

Warrington hospital. 
 

He also won his first 

tennis tournament at 

W i d n e s  T e n n i s 

Academy organised by 

British Lawn Tennis 

Association for Under 

8s boys.  

He won all 6 matches 

t o  w i n  t h e 

tournament . 

Well done! 

Our Charity Group 

led our worship 

on Monday and 

included a quiz 

about Leprosy.  

Did you know that  

every 2 minutes someone is diagnosed with leprosy and 

that this is common in poorer countries? 

Did you know that it only costs £24 to find and cure one 

person with leprosy and £320 for life changing surgery? 

During Lent we often give things up when we should 

really be thinking about what we can give back.  

Children have already started bringing in small coins for 

our collection that will go to the Heal Nepal appeal.  

Whatever we give will be doubled, if we raise £24 then 

£48 will heal two people of leprosy. 

Lent Appeal 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8RJB2S6
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8RJB2S6
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8SZS66N
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8SZS66N
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8S9P5W5
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8S9P5W5
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8WQRHS5
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8WQRHS5
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjSuYrNidTUAhVDQBQKHccKBuIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.steppingstonespreschool.org.uk%2Fholiday-club-brackley.asp&psig=AFQjCNGP4WIdatNaTuzg-jDaXs-Kn27PMw&ust=1498

